
Wanaque School PTA 
November 7, 2016 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:03pm 
 
LT: Welcome everyone to the last meeting of the year. There are many activities 
happening in December so we forego the meeting to help everyone have the time to 
participate. We will turn the time over to Mr. Frick 
 
Mr. Frick: First I want to thank the PTA for bringing us Rachel’s Challenge. The 
marking period ended November 1. 
Would like to take donations of poinsettias for the front of the shool. 
 
Rob B: BOE: There will be a board of ed meeting on 11/29 at 7 in the Wanaque 
School library 
 
LT: Please take a moment to review the minutes 
  Motion to approve: Ann P. 
  2nd: Bobby 
 Without opposition the minutes are passed as entered 
 
Office reports: 
Tracy – VP: nothing to report 
Juanita – corresponding secretary: nothing to report 
Sharon – Treasurer: Request a revision to the budget. Move $150 from the 
Thanksgiving line item to the Thanksgiving Feast. 
 Motion to approve: Christine 
 2nd:  Shannon 
Without opposition the line item has been revised. 
Jen – 2nd VP: excused from the meeting 
Yvette – Recording Secretary: nothing to report 
  
Committee reports: 
 
Bingo: 11/18 for pre-K through 5th at 7pm in Wanaque School gym 
 
Box tops: winner for latest submission will be announced next month 
 
Cultural Arts: 11/4 there will be a Magic of Science assembly for all grades, pre-k 
through 4 at 9am and 5th – 8th at 10am 
 
Dances: First annual ugly sweater party for 4th and 5th grades will be 12/16 from 7-
9pm at the Wanaque School and Haskell students are also invited 
 



Dine to donate: The Wendy’s event brought in $355 and the next one will be 
tomorrow, 11/8 at Pizza One 
 
Drama: We will have 2 programs back by popular demand this year. More 
information coming. 
 
8th grade pictures will be 11/21 with cap and gown. 
 
Fundraising: Fall Fundraiser sold about $6400 which translates to about $2000 
profit for the PTA 
There will be a poinsettia sale, red and white. Flyers will go home in backpacks this 
week 
 
Holiday Bazaar: 12/3 from 10am-3pm. There are a great variety of vendors, come 
out and support the event and get some holiday shopping done too. 
 
Holiday shoppe: 12/2 during school and then again 12/3 at the bazaar 
 
Book fair: December 1 and 2 in school. There is a need for help with set up and 
breakdown as well as sales. We will have 4 baskets to raffle and the book fair will 
also be at the Bazaar on the stage. 
 
School apparel: There was a little glitch in manufacturing causing the bling shirts to 
be slightly delayed. 
 
Thanksgiving baskets: Donation letters going out next week. Please get your 
donations in as soon as possible.  
 
Going Green: Effective immediately all flyers and announcements will be accessible 
online in a Friday Folder on the web. An app for smartphones is coming as well as 
the link going to the school website shortly. 
 
Tricky Tray: Solicitation has begun. Date for the event is 4/8/17. This is our biggest 
fundraiser of the year and accounts for most o the money used to bring programs 
and extras to the children. This is a huge undertaking and requires lots of hands. 
Anything you can help out with, from soliciting prizes to selling tickets to wrapping 
baskets. Anything is appreciated. 
 
Website is up to date 
 
New business: January 6th is the mother and son sports even for pre-k through 3rd 
grades 
 
Old Business: nothing to report 
 



Thank you all for coming out, have a great holiday season! Please check the schedule 
on the web for information you may need. 
 
Adjourned until 1/9/2017 7pm in the Technology Room 
 

Motion to adjourn: Ann T. 
2nd:  Abby 

 
With no further business to discuss, meeting is adjourned until 1/9/17. 
 

#    #   # 
 

Respectfully submitted 1/1/17 


